Remembering Tahoe's kids at the holidays



The Children's Memorial in South Lake Tahoe. Photo/Provided

Santa's elves have done it again. Those little elves have placed a Christmas tree with a red Christmas stocking for each and every child who is on our tree at the Children's Memorial in South Lake Tahoe.

No child we have lost before their time should not go without a stocking for Santa to put a gift in during Christmas. Every stocking has a thought and prayer telling each child they are not forgotten nor will they be. Never gone, never forgotten, always remembered.

God bless our children and remember to hug our lost children in your thoughts and prayers every single day.

- Provided to Lake Tahoe News